
Alconbury Weald Education Campus – Exhibition Event 

Horizons Education Trust is delighted to be involved in the development of a brand new 

special school co-located to a new secondary school for DEMAT, as part of the Alconbury 

Weald Education Campus.  Once opened, the special school will be known as Prestley Wood 

Academy.

The Trust and I have worked closely with the design and project team to develop a building 

and landscape design that will help us deliver an exemplary level of service delivery for many 

years to come, for special needs children and young people age 3 to 19.  

The dedicated design team have been working on this project for a number of years and the 

final design builds upon the best practice for design principals for special schools and that of 

Spring Common Academy in Huntingdon. The Morgan Sindall Construction and the project 

team recognise the importance and value of consulting with the local community and we 

would welcome your views on the emerging proposals as part of the education campus at 

Alconbury Weald.

 

A public event has been arranged on 

Tuesday 14 September 3.30 – 6.30 at The Club Building, Alconbury Weald

Information is hosted on Morgan Sindall Construction's website and information updates will 

be added to Horizons Education Trust and schools websites: www.horizons.org.uk

Subject to a satisfactory planning process, construction work with Prestley Wood 

Academy will commence with target for completion by September 2023. 

 

The Trust are very excited about this project and the real benefits it can bring the pupils and 

their families in Cambridgeshire and look forward to receiving constructive feedback.

Dr Kim Taylor OBE, Executive Head Teacher  

Company number: 09896071 

http://www.horizons.org.uk/



